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STATE OF MAINE 
SENATE 

l02nd LEGISLATURE 

cm1MITTEE AMENDMENT "A" to S. P. 267 I L. D. 816, Bill, "An Act Pro­
hibiting Employment of Professional Strikebreakers to Replace 
Employees Involved in Labor Disputes." 

Amend said Bill, in the Title, by inserting at the end before the 
period the following: " Strikes or Lockouts' 

Further amend said Bill, in the 5th line of "§85l." by inserting 
after the underlined word and comma "disputes," theunderlined words 
and punctuation 'strikes or lockouts,'~ and by inserting after the 
underlined word "disputes" in the 9th line the underlined words and 
punctuation' strikes or lockouts' 

Further amend said Bill, in "§8S2.", by inserting after the 
underlined word and comma "partnership," in the first and 5th lines 
the underlined word and comma 'union,': and by inserting after the 
u'nderlined word "dispute" in the 5th line the underlined punctuation 
and words " strike or lockout' 

Further amend said Bill, in 1'§853.", by inserting after the unoer­
lined word and comma "partnership," in the first and 6th lines the 
underlined word and comma 'union,'~ and by inserting after the 
underlined word "dispute" in the 2nd, 3rd, 5th and 9th lines the 
underlined words and punctuation " strike or lockout' 

Further amend said Bill, in "§854.", by inserting after the 
underlined word 'tlispute" in the 2nd and 4th lines the underlined 
pl-,nctuation and words " strike or lockout' 

Further amend said Bill, in "§855.", by inserting after the under­
lined word "dispute" in the 3rd line the underlined punctuation and 
words ',strike or lockout'; and by inserting afterl the underlined 
word "dispute:>_" in the 5th line the underlined punctuation and words 
',strikes or lockouts' 

Further amend said Bill, in u§856.", by inserting after the 
underlined word and comma "partnership," in the first line the 
underlined word and comma 'union, '; and by inserting after the 
underlined word "shall" in the 2nd line the underlined words 
'willfully and knowingly' 
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